

Office of the President nau.edu/president presidentsofficesupport@nau.edu PO Box 4092

928-523-3232 office 928-523-1848 fax Flagstaff, AZ 86011

February 27, 2017

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 2401 Walnut Street Suite 102 Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Sustainability Colleagues:

Northern Arizona University is pleased to submit this year's Sustainability Tracking, Assessment & Rating Systems (STARS) report to AASHE. Individuals from across campus have been working diligently to collect and input the immense amount of information pertaining to our many sustainability initiatives.

We are particularly proud to be reporting on our recent advances in our behavior change initiatives. We have not only grown our Energy Mentor program to over a 120 faculty and staff across campus but we have also begun a Green Office Certification program for faculty and staff. To ensure co-curricular opportunities for all our students, we have implemented the innovative Sustainable Citizen Program for all majors. We hope you find the more in-depth descriptions of these programs in our report will help to contribute to your growing database of groundbreaking sustainable initiatives for campuses around the world.

Thank you for allowing us to showcase our progressive efforts through the STARS report.

Sincerely,

Rita Hartung Cheng

President